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R ACCENT INTERNATIONAL RADIO
P.O. Box 610323

Dalias, Texas 75261

Pramlin

December 5, 2012

Our newsletter starts with a PRAYER request for our oldest son Stephen who was operated on in May
for nose, throat and tongue cancer. The doctor felt they got it all and he was able to retun to work

in mid september.. Last week he returned fo his follop-up medical exam. Baylor doctors found his
cancer has returned and new treatment is starting immediately but this time they have transferred him
to MD Anderson cancer unit in Houston, Tx. His employer, Apple computers , has worked with
Stephen and now we need your prayer for his recovery

We are including a family photo of our 50 th anniversary and at the same time thank you for

your faithfulnessto us for nearly 50 year of ministry. On a ministry note your interest in the

Orality network of biblical story telling has seen a growth in acceptance and the team are thrilled by it.
More on it in our next letter. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

The Wambsganss
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Merry Christmas

from the Wam])sg‘anss fami]y




